Atul Deshmane

Ecology has received substantial comments that challenge the proposed rule from practically every
political group in the state. The revised draft does very little to address the last set of comments. So,
I wonder if Ecology needs assistance. Perhaps a new policy to address the Municipal Water Law is
best done by our legislature with the supportof Ecology. I suggest a series of workshops in 2025 to
gather input and find solutions for Municipal Water Law.



